
  
  

                                               Public Notice                              Date: 13/10/2020 
          
 

In compliance with RBI guidelines on enhancing security on Card transactions we have 

implemented the following for both Credit & Debit Cards 

(1) The following type of cards have been disabled for  International, E-commerce and 

Contactless  transactions: 

(a) New/Renewed cards issued from 01/10/2020 

(b) Existing cards which have not been used for international/e-

commerce/contactless transactions during last one year. 

Above provisions do not apply for pre-paid cards. 

(2) For enabling on various channels please Click here to visit FAQ on Enhancement of 

CARD Security. 

https://bankofindia.co.in/pdf/FAQ_14102020.pdf



